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Dear Susan Harmon,
 
I am pleased to inform you that your paper “A Disappearing Act: Are We Losing Our Content in Online Humanities/Art Courses?” has been accepted for presentation at the School of Visual Arts 28th annual conference held October 29-31 at the New York Marriott East Side Hotel on 525 Lexington Avenue at 49th Street, New York City. In late August, the Program will be listed in the Humanities and Sciences undergraduate section of the SVA website:http://www.sva.edu/undergraduate/humanities-and-sciences/conference
 
This year’s keynote speaker is Andrew Delbanco. He will give his address “College: What It Was, Is and Should Be” in the late afternoon on Thursday, October 30.
 
You are invited to join us at the Welcoming Hour on Wednesday, October 29 from 6:00 pm – 8:00 pm in the lower level conference suite. Light refreshments will be served.
 
We are offering an honorarium, applicable to the registration fee, to conference presenters who preside over a session that is not their own. The honorarium will be $25 for one-day registration and $55 for two-day registration. If you are interested, please contact Laurie Johenning (212 592-2624;ljohenning@sva.edu ) before sending in your registration.
To register for the conference, fill out the attached registration form and send it to Laurie Johenning, conference coordinator. If you have any questions, call me (212-592-2625) or Laurie (212-592-2624).
 
Please note that all presentations are limited to 20 minutes.
 
I look forward to seeing you in October.
 
Best regards,
Maryhelen Hendricks, Ph.D. 
Director, National Conference on Liberal Arts and the Education of Artist
